Housing Corps 7/21/24
Attendance:

Gary Zahn, Malachi Eovaldi, Mariano Grillo, Bob Graban, James Thomas, Don N, Aaron West,
Nick Dodge, Peyton Jones, Jason Barksdale, Lucas Reitz, Andrew Mason, Robert Texas, Nate
Kramer, Jack Tuttle

Active Status:

-Actives just completed week 1 of their school term

-IFC voted on new recruitment rules for this semester: no neutral period, bids may be sent out
day 1, bids can be accepted 48 hours after extension

-Actives are being very careful to strike a balance between careful values based recruitment
and not being outbid by other fraternities.

-As of now, 5 bids have been extended, 1 accepted, and 8 further candidates are under
consideration.

Car Show:

-Car show went great, great alumni turnout

-Planning to adjust the date next year so it does not coincide with Flushing Car Show
-Pictures forthcoming

Housing Corps Status:

-The nonprofit status is still a work in progress, however progress is being made

-Bylaws have been improved to prevent the ongoing issue from happening again

-We have gotten in contact with an accountant who is advising us further

-Information is being gathered to send to the IRS, all previous tax returns are being collected

-As of right now, housing corps is not recognized as a NFP organization, while there are no
significant issues yet, the sooner this is solved the less likely we are to run into any

-Hard deadline on fixing this issue before housing corps elections in October

Old Business:



River Stairs Project:

-Temporary summer fix on the old stairs is still holding strong
-Actives to have a proposal drafted by the next meeting
New Business:

-Reminder that elections are in October. If interested in a position or more information, reach out
to president Gary Zahn ASAP. We are always looking for new members.



